
 

 
 
                                                      

 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes 

Arlene Vasquez 
 

              Terrie O‘Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 
Realtors is pleased to announce that Arlene Vasquez has 
joined the firm as a full time Sales Associate in the 
Ridgewood office.  Ms. Vasquez enjoyed a successful 20 
year career in various executive management positions in 
the medical education and pharmaceutical industry.  It is 
her strong business acumen that Arlene feels will be most 
beneficial to her real estate clients. Whether buying or 
selling real estate, she is confident that her strong negotiation and project management 
skills will prove to be invaluable assets.  
              Arlene Vasquez is excited to be a part of Terrie O’Connor Realtors and shares 
the firm’s philosophy of providing unsurpassed, personalized service to her clients. She is 
personable, trustworthy and understands the many needs and concerns that accompany 
residential real estate transactions. Fluent in Spanish, Arlene has lived in the Pascack 
Valley area for over 14 years with her daughter and has an intimate knowledge of the 
local towns and all that the area has to offer.   Arlene can be reached at 201-445-4554 ext. 
23 (office), 201-336-2112 (cell) or arlenevasquez@tocr.com.  
 

 

 


